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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

International School Award  

 

We are working towards The International School Award.  This Award rewards schools that 

have shown a commitment to embedding international awareness and understanding within 

their class or school.  We will be completing collaborative, curriculum-based work with an 

international partner school.  As our International School Award journey continues, we will learn 

of new ways to develop and embed international education in our school.  The International 

School Award is available in 16 countries and is well-regarded by school inspection bodies and 

ministries of education globally.  

We are working with  DELI PUBLIC SCHOOL in Nashik     
    

As part of the above, we intend to share images and videos between the schools in line with our 

general image consent forms completed by you at the start of each year. We do not, therefore,  

require you to complete any further consents. However, if you do not want your child to take part 

in this, please let us know by Monday 1st November by email: 

office@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 01553 

775035. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Maddison & Mrs Tarsey 

 

 

 

 


